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Dear Dame Caroline, 
 
Advertising of less healthy food and drink products 
 
Thank you for writing to me on 15 May on behalf of the Committee.  
 
We recognise the concerns that broadcasters have around the upcoming restrictions on 
less healthy food advertising. We have engaged with industry, including broadcasters, 
extensively through the consultation process to produce guidance that provides as much 
clarity as possible for advertisers on how the rules, which must reflect the law, will be 
administered. However, since we received your letter, events have moved on at a pace.   
 
As you will know, the Government published a Written Ministerial Statement (WMS) on 22 
May 2025, announcing that it intends to make, and lay, a Statutory Instrument (SI) to 
explicitly make ‘brand advertising’ exempt from the restrictions. In the WMS, Minister 
Ashley Dalton explained that the SI will provide legal clarification on this aspect of the 
existing policy, as it was understood and agreed by Parliament during the passage of the 
Health and Social Care Bill. To allow time for consultation on that draft SI, another SI will 
be made and laid first to delay the implementation of the restrictions from 1 October 2025, 
to 5 January 2026. Meanwhile, the industry has signed up to a voluntary commitment not to 
run clear-cut LHF ads between 1 October and 5 January. 
 
The WMS, and proposed change to the law (which we have not yet seen, but will soon), 
obviously have significant implications for both our rules and guidance. Together with 
Ofcom, we are carefully considering how we respond to the proposed change in law and 
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what this means for the process to develop and implement our rules and guidance. We will 
be aiming to produce rules and guidance that provide as much clarity as we can as soon 
as we can, so industry knows where it is. 
 
We will provide a further update when we know more.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 

Guy Parker 
Chief Executive, ASA  


